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The Washington Post Recognizes the Firm’s Dedication to
Hiring Young DC Residents

2003-06-13

The firm was mentioned in a Washington Post article as being among several companies and
government agencies that have committed to hiring or sponsoring jobs for young DC residents
(“City Seeks Summer Jobs For Youth; 4,000-Position Shortfall For Teens Who Signed Up,” June 12,
2003).
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